
Brighton Elementary School 

Public Notice 

 

December 1, 2014 

 

The Brighton Elementary School Board will hold a  

Special Meeting to discuss the future of Middle School on  

Thursday, December 4, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. at the school on Railroad Street in 

Island Pond. 

 

Agenda 

I. Introduction: Charla Nadeau 

II. Student Count and Census Projections: Denise Russell 

III. Financial Report: Glenn Hankinson 

IV. Communication from Parents/Citizens/Staff 

 

*** 

 

The Brighton Elementary School Board 

has rescheduled their 

regular monthly meeting for December. 

The monthly Board meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, December 10, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. at the school. 

(There will not be a meeting on December 11, 2014) 



 


